
 
 
MEDIA RELEASE      Wednesday 22nd January 2020  

 

Markets CLOSED this Sunday 26th January  
due to storm damage  

 
 

 
Canberra’s Old Bus Depot Markets regrets to advise that the Markets will be closed 
this coming Sunday 26th January 2020. 
 
Closure is due to the significant hail damage to the building, sustained in Canberra’s 
storms on Monday 20th January. 
 
Markets’ operators are currently working with the ACT Government to rectify the 
damage, and hope to be fully operational for the following week, Sunday 2nd February 
2020. This may change dependent on the repair progress.  
 
Customers and stallholders are advised to stay up to date with the situation via the 
Markets’ website www.obdm.com.au, Facebook and Instagram. 
 
Market’s organisers wish to thank everyone for their patience and understanding at 
this time. 
 
For more information on the Old Bus Depot Markets in general, visit 
www.obdm.com.au  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, images or to arrange an interview, please contact Lauren 
Griffiths at Threesides on 0417 409 264 or lauren.griffiths@threesides.com.au   
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